
These highlights from the Argyll and Bute Community Planning Partnership (CPP) Management 
Committee meeting held on the 30th September 2016 are for information purposes for Area 
Community Planning Groups and partner organisations to distribute freely. 

 Following the successful Gaelic Gathering event in August, the meeting opened with a 
welcome in Gaelic.   

 The Community Planning Partnership supports the Scottish Care Leavers Covenant! The 
Management Committee signed up and endorsed the Covenant making a promise to act to 
remove barriers, and to improve opportunities and outcomes for care leavers. 
www.scottishcareleaverscovenant.org

 Issues raised at recent Area Community Planning Groups were discussed and actioned. A site 
visit to Jura on 7 November to further explore important matters there was agreed to be 
beneficial.

 The Management Committee welcomed the suggestion of Area Community Planning Chairs 
attending future meetings.

  Argyll and Bute is to be part of the Islands Strategic Group announced by Scottish 
Government on 25th August.

 The Annual Report 2015-16 for the Alcohol and Drugs Partnership was given final sign off. 
Highlights of the past year included reviewing the structures of the partnership, 
strengthening the core team and shared agendas and great buy-in from service users and 
communities on the Recovery Orientated System of Care (ROSC) model. 

 All partners are encouraged to promote the beauty and accessibility of Argyll and Bute to 
live, visit and work.

 Those present at the meeting took part in a focus group session, part of a wider 
consultation, on priorities and themes for the review of the Joint Health Improvement Plan.

Full details of the meeting of the CPP management committee can be found on Argyll and Bute 
Council Website.

If you have any queries on these highlights please contact: cppadmin@argyll-bute.gov.uk

http://www.scottishcareleaverscovenant.org/
mailto:cppadmin@argyll-bute.gov.uk

